
 
  

 
 
 
 

                                                                         BID BULLETIN 
NO. 2025-01 

 
Project Title    :            REHABILITATION OF SEWERAGE SYSTEM  AT NMFA BUILDING 

 
Item No. 1       :            Rescheduling of Pre-Bidding Conference 

 
 
 

Due to inclement weather and the subsequent announcement by the 

Office of the President, suspending work in government offices in Metro 

Manila on Tuesday, July 22, 2025, the National Museum of the Philippines 

Bids and Awards Committee would like to inform that the Pre-Bidding 

Conference is hereby postponed and will be rescheduled at the soonest 

practicable time. 

The Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) will issue a separate bulletin 
indicating the new schedule of the Pre-Bidding Conference for the 
abovementioned projects. 

For your information and guidance. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 
Done this 21st day of July 2025. 

 
 
 

Prepared by:                                                                     Approved by: 

 

 

“Original Signed”       “Original Signed”   

ATTY. JOY ANGELA C. AGCAOILI     ATTY. MA. CECILIA U. TIROL 

Head, BAC Secretariat                                                     Chairman, Bids and Awards Committee 

         Infrastructure and Consultancy  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ENCL: NONE  
CC: NONE 
BACSEC/AGCAOILI/mecq 

 
 

National Museum of the Philippines Complex, Rizal Park, Ermita, Manila 1000 
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